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Small School Big Ideas 

 NABURN C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Naburn,  York 

YO19 4PP 
Tel: 01904 551075 
Fax: 01904 633287 

E-mail: naburn.primary@york.gov.uk 
www.naburnschool.com 

Twitter: @naburn_primary 
 

Headteacher: Mrs B Christison 

18th February 2019 
                                                                                          A Nut Free School 

 
What’s on this week (and the first week back after half term): 
 

Mon 18th Feb NSPCC to lead assembly to launch sponsored maths event 
(postponed until the summer) 
Tri-Golf Club After School Club with Mr Davies for KS2  

Tues 19th Feb Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 

Weds 20th Feb Oak Class to Minster for Diocesan Day Visit. Packed lunch 
needed. 
Netball Club for Y5/6 with Mrs Denison until 4.15pm 
Special evening with Lucy from Phunky Foods at After School 
Club 

Thurs 21st Feb Cookies for sale after school, baked by Amy and Sam Y6 

Fri 22nd Feb Cakes for sale after school, baked by Amy and Sam Y6 
Gymnastics Club with Premier Sports for Y1-4 until 4.15pm  
Break Up 

 

Mon 4th March Oak Class to Robinwood until Wednesday (return approx. 4pm)  
Tag Rugby for Y3/4 with Mr Davies until 4.15pm (parent 
needed) 

Tues 5th March Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton for R/KS1 until 4pm 

Weds 6th March Open the Book  
Lego Club for Rowan Class until 4.15pm 

Thurs 7th March WORLD BOOK DAY Dress up as a book character 

Fri 8th March Y3/4 to tennis at David Lloyd. Clean trainers needed. 
 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Thomas A in Y1 for super homework, especially the rocket he has made 
 Jasper in Y1 for listening beautifully when sitting on the carpet 
 Samuel in Y4 for helping others and being kind 

Thomas A proudly shared his green Blue Peter badge for helping animals and wildlife. Well 

done, Thomas! 

17 bronze Mathletics awards were given out and 5 silver.   

 

Friends of Naburn  

Look out in book bags later this week for information and donation request forms for St Crux. 

ParentPay Request 

With our financial year end rapidly approaching, our bursar has asked that, if possible, 

payments to ParentPay are made BEFORE Weds 20th March or AFTER Friday 29th March. This 

would help with balancing our books! 
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World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March and are asking you to help your 

child to dress up as a character from a book. It would be great if they could also bring along a 

copy of the book, to talk about it with their classmates. I wonder if you can think of a unique 

character that no one else in school will think of? 

After School Club Update 

Miss Youll will be finishing on Thursday to spend more time on her studies. We all wish her 

well in the future and we know that if it involves teaching, she will go far! The supply agency 

have now found us a new assistant as we move forward, to work alongside Mr Norris, whilst 

we advertise again. The new member of staff will be with us until Easter to provide continuity 

for the children. Again, I will initially be on site to make sure this is working well. 

Action for Happiness 

Within our focus on the Christian value of Justice this term, we are looking at kindness and 

how to ensure everyone is treated fairly. One of our parents has suggested the site ‘Action for 

Happiness’ which gives a daily ‘happiness nudge’. Please see the attached calendar of ideas 

for Friendly February and follow the link below for more information 

www.actionforhappiness.org/ 

Message from the teachers 

The teachers have commented recently on how much calmer the mornings are since we 

started the new drop off system. Thankyou everyone for your support with this. 

See-Saw 

I hope you all received your letters about See-Saw, our newest way of communicating with 

you. This should offer an opportunity for you to be more aware of the work your child is doing 

at school, something picked up at our Parents’ Forum in January. Follow the instructions on 

your letter and you should be able to learn more! 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

Parents’ Evenings will be on Tuesday 26th and Thursday 28th March, more details to follow 

after half term. 

 

All that is left to say is to wish everyone a lovely, restful half term holiday.  I look forward to 

seeing you all back at school on Monday 4th March. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 
 
 

 

 
 

http://www.actionforhappiness.org/

